Barnett, Jessica: PC-Plan

From:

Sent: 24 March 2014 17:41

To: Planning Policy

Cc:

Subject: Please tighten control over basement applications

Dear Planning Policy Dept,

I would like to support the proposal that the Council exercises more control over basement
developments, restricting proposals to a single level and to a maximum of 50% of the area
of the property.

I understand there is a form that you ask people to return to you to indicate their
support, however I am away and this form is not accessible by blackberry.

Accordingly, please accept this email reply as confirmation that I support your tighter
control over basement applications.

Thank you,

Michele Gorgodian



